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DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE,
2301 N, Cameron Street « Room 201
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17110-9408

"OFFICE OF CHIEF COUNSEL Tel: 717-787-8744

Fax: 717-787-1270
August 22, 2006

|

Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14™ Floor = O § e
Harrisburg, PA 17120 iz X
RE: NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING 2oy
Department of Agriculture S e o 0 B
Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement e
7 Pa. Code Chapters 21, 23, 25 and 27
Amendments to Dog Law Regulations
LD. No. 2-152

Dear Sir or Madam:

This is to notify you that the Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture has withdrawn the
notice of proposed rulemaking for the above captioned proposed regulation. The proposed
regulation was scheduled to be published in the August 26, 2006 Pennsylvania Bulletin.

Further information is available by contacting the Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement at
(717) 787-3062.

Sincerely,

(i € Fezscly

David C. Kennedy
Assistant Counsel

ce? Secretary Dennis C Wolff
Deputy Secretary Bill L. Wehry
Leo Pandeladis, Chief Counsel
Mary Y. Bender, Director of Dog Law Enforcement



